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AGM 2011

Sunday 27" November last year saw 12 new
committee members elected at the AGM. The AGM
was attended by 64 members. Two weeks later on
Sunday 11" December the new and old members of
the committee held their first meeting. There were
13 in total. However, at the start of the meeting
Ping Hua and Lin Qi both resigned from their
position. The remaining 11 continued with the
election of their new Chair. Joe Hon was elected as
the Chair and Andy Lai was elected as the Vice
Chair. Other positions were also filled
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Chinese New Year lunch party
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On Wednesday 25" January, a celebratory lunch
was provided for the Chinese New Year. About
70 people crammed into the meeting room which
normally holds about 30 maximum. A number of
invited guests from the Hampshire Fire and
Rescue Service and Shirley Upper School also
joined us for this big lunch. There were a few
traditional New Year dishes prepared by our
members.
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Chinese New Year on Sunday 29" January 2012.

This year the celebration was held at the West Quay Shopping Centre. The
management of West Quay kindly offered us the facilities without charge. A huge
amount of work were carried out by committee members as well as association
members. We also had a number of sponsors giving us financial support. The
spectators filled all the spaces around the ground level as well as the two upper levels
of balcony. The programmes for the day were as diverse as it has even been. There
were traditional Chinese acts by the young and not so young. There were acts by local
youth sharing their young and modern way of life through their dances.
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New Drop - in Centre I Q Kent Street Southampton @I
As from 7" March this year, our weekly = .
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Kenilworth

Over the past 12 months, attendance at the g oue House "/ oSoutha
meet-up has grown from about 8 people to Noram A Mauretania  The Joshua
averaging 35 people every week. Every — S<#C@ 4 3 Hmemd WA
week there is standing room only at our g & ? ity
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Station. We will now have a larger room " Contioht | %f

and better kitchen facility at low cost. If we [ N A < N
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function, the sports hall can sit about 100  svee
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Membership Fee 2012

A large number of members have not renewed their membership. Please send a cheque
of £10 per adult to the office address as soon as possible, and no later than 30" March.
Please write your full name and address on the back of the cheque, or your
membership number if known.

PR R ERRTE

W - EAEFESFRY FHM S UL R €ATN2 Y RMPIEST A E
g *EH R ITEEF B 2 F o A g Mg T &'m%% £ o

£ j‘f?,%—;“{;-é.ﬁé-g B > g Rdrd FRFKXT 107748 001928 -

Office Closure

Our office at 135 St Mary's street has been very much under used over the last 12 months.
It's been decided that we will give up the tenancy from the end of February. The Parish
office kindly allows CAS to continue to use their premises as our registered and postal
address without charge. This is a saving of about £2000 a year.

An emergency telephone number will continue to be active for members to seek
assistance: 07748 001928
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4 days 3 nights break is being planned for 2" -5 April. It is likely to be North West of
the country. Details to follow. Keep an eye on our Website.
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Next committee meeting is Sunday 8" April. Venue to be notified at Drop in at a later
date. Members are welcome to attend to observe the proceedings.



